
Report to Licensing Subcommittee 
Date of meeting:5 April 2007 
 
Subject:  Licensing Act 2003 - Application for 
four gaming machines  – The Last Post, High 
Road Loughton. 
 
Officer contact for further information:  J Nolan 
 
Committee Secretary: Adrian Hendry   
 
 
Decision Required: 
 
To consider an application for four gaming machines at the Last Post, High 
Road Loughton. 
 
 
Report: 
 
Officers are unable to consider a request for more than two machines at any one 
premises therefore a sub-committee decision is required. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Background Papers: 
 
List of papers attached: 
 
1. The application 
 
 


